
  

  

From: 
To: 
Subject: Re: Rhonda Anderson request to be included in sprawl plan 
Date: September 21, 2021 3:58:44 PM 

Millar, Chris 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region email system. Use caution when clicking 
links or opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Chris. Thanks for the clarification. Take care. Appreciate your help. 
Rhonda 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Sep 21, 2021, at 3:54 PM, Millar, Chris <Chris.Millar@niagararegion.ca> wrote: 

Hi Rhonda, 
I don't think a call is necessary.. 
The short answer is, no. 
No decision has been made yet. 

We are presently examining all the requests through the Regional expansion criteria to assess prior to making our 
recommendations to Regional Council in December. 

There is nothing needed from you at this point. We simply need to review all of the requests (which there are many) 
before we bring those recommendations forward. 

I have you on the list to notify when that report is ready. 

Sincerely, 
Chris 

-----Original Message-----
From: Rhonda Anderson 
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:43 PM 
To: Millar, Chris <Chris.Millar@niagararegion.ca> 
Subject: Rhonda Anderson request to be included in sprawl plan 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region email system. Use caution when clicking 
links or opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Chris 
I got back the info regarding my request for the Michener rd frontage of our Cherry Hill Blvd North property to be 
considered in the sprawl plan. 

Is this done and we are not included?  Is there anything I need to do?  I read it a few times but am not sure what it 
means. 

Can you call means when you have 5 minutes to spare to help  clarify a few things?  Please and thank you!! 

I won’t need to keep you long at 

Thank you. Rhonda 
Sent from my iPhone 
The Regional Municipality of Niagara Confidentiality Notice The information contained in this communication 
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including any attachments may be confidential, is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and 
may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and 
permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you. 




